
From: Meredith Hanley [mhanley@n4a.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 2:21 PM 
To: Jacob, Kathleen 
Cc: Brenda Luna Macedo 
Subject: RE: Dementia Friendly Designation -- Village of Oak Park, Illinois 

Dear Kathleen 
  
Thank you for the application packet of materials. I’d like to welcome Dementia Friendly Oak Park, IL to 
the Dementia Friendly America network of communities!  It looks like you have excellent partners at the 
table working together to make your area more dementia friendly. Thank you for the detailed 
description of Oak Parks vision and goals,  planning process, activities and structure. We look forward to 
having you as part of our network. 
  
I have a couple requests of you: 
  

• Please designate one contact or a single set of contacts(2)  for DFA related correspondence. 
Note: This information will be used as DFA staff’s main POC and will also be posted on our 
website under your community listing. 

  
• We are able to add multiple people to our DFA Communities Google Group, as well as the 

newsletter. The purpose of the Google Group is to have a mechanism to connect with others 
across the country engaging in this work. I’m attaching an info sheet. Who would you like to be 
added?  
  

I am attaching the Dementia Friendly America logos in zip files that your effort is welcome (but not 
required) to use. 
  
I think that covers it for now! Again, we’re so glad you are engaging in this work! 
  
  
Meredith Hanley 
Director, Community Capacity Building 
National Association of Area Agencies on Aging 
mhanley@n4a.org 
P 202.719.8892 
  
n4a’s office has gone virtual, yet we remain focused on meeting the needs of our 
members during this pandemic. n4a members are encouraged to let us know what 
additional resources would be helpful to you during this crisis. And visit our 
COVID-19 page for updates and information: www.n4a.org/COVID19. 
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